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The purpose of the CCCI Food and Beverage Policy is to keep our church 
facilities and the worship environment clean, functional and in good 
order.  
 
1. No food is allowed in the main sanctuary and other carpet area in the 

first and second floor. Water can be provided to the pulpit speaker. 
Only bottled water can be consumed by congregation in the sanctuary.  

 
2. No soft drink or punch should be served for church activity. Avoid 

crumbly food (e.g., chips, pop corns, etc) when preparing snack for 
kids.  

 
3. Contain all food and drink in the gymnasium and the nearby 

classrooms. Church staff may eat and drink at the office when needed.  
 
4. If eating inside a classroom nearby the gym, please make sure to clean 

up before you leave.  
 
5. Young children need to be supervised by their parents or other adults 

when consuming food in a designated area.  
 
6. Clean up any minor food spillage right away or report any major 

spillage to the facility maintenance team for additional help. Never 
‘spill and run’. 

 


